Update: Speed Hump Construction – Thursday, Nov. 9, 2023
You may have noticed construction activity on the 6- speed humps installed on Canyon Lakes Drive on the south side of the golf course. According to the Kennewick Public Works Department, these six humps installed in September did not meet the City of Kennewick acceptance specifications and are being removed. 
The contractor was not able to modify the speed humps to meet the City’s design specifications, so they will be removed and the surface of the streets where the speed humps were located will be coated. The colder weather at this time of year does not provide suitable conditions for asphalt paving and a successful reinstallation. 
Canyon Lakes entered into a contract with Central Paving to install 12-speed humps that meet City specifications and criteria suitable for approval by the City of Kennewick. Six of them did not conform to the requirements for acceptance. The Board, the City, and Central Paving will readdress the issues permitting the installation of the remaining speed humps in 2024 when weather conditions permit. 
For questions on this matter, call Jerry Campbell, Canyon Lakes President, at 509 975 9657.

